
From: A38 Derby Junctions
To: Robbins, Lily
Cc: Case Administration
Subject: FW: Objection the A38 Roadworks
Date: 12 February 2020 13:15:34

Hi Lily
 
Can I please have the below published as additional submission and EL updated accordingly.
 
Many thanks
Bart
 
 
From:  
Sent: 11 February 2020 18:15
To: A38 Derby Junctions <A38DerbyJunctions@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Objection the A38 Roadworks
 
Dear Sir,
 
I object to the A38 works. The road-widening will add two extra lanes of traffic and result in the
loss of many mature trees. The upgrading of the road will lead to an increase in traffic. This is at
odds with the urgent need to reduce carbon dioxide emissions.
 
Instead it would be better to improve public transport and make walking and cycling more
attractive, thus reducing congestion on the route by cutting car traffic. This would not only cut
carbon emissions but also improve air quality in Derby.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Jane Temple
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